
 pc.gov.au
mentalhealthreview@pc.gov.au

You can help shape the future  
of Australia’s mental health  
and suicide prevention system

If you have been using services …
The Agreement aims to fill gaps in the services 
available and make services more accessible

• How well are services
meeting your needs?

• Have you noticed
any service
improvements over
the past 3 years?

If you are a carer for someone 
living with mental ill-health …
The Agreement aims to improve support 
for carers and family members of people 
living with mental ill-health

• How well are services
meeting the needs
of the people you
provide care and
support to?

• What have been your
best experiences of
services as a carer?

If you are a practitioner or work in 
service provision…
The Agreement aims to reduce fragmentation 
in the mental health system

• How has service
coordination and
integration changed
in the past 3 years?

• How should
governments support
prevention and early
intervention?

If you are an Aboriginal or  
Torres Strait Islander person … 
The Agreement aims to help close the gap, 
by improving mental health and wellbeing 
outcomes and reducing suicide in Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander communities

• Have services made
you feel recognised,
respected and
protected when
using them?

• How much say does
your community
have in planning
and controlling the
services you use?

The Agreement aims to help close the gap, by 
improving mental health and wellbeing outcomes 
and reducing suicide in Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander communities

 Visit our website for information on how to make a submission
or to answer some questions about your views and experiences.
pc.gov.au/mental-health-review or call us on 1800 020 083

We want to hear your views and experiences of mental health 
and suicide prevention services over the past three years.

The Productivity Commission is reviewing the  
National Mental Health and Suicide Prevention Agreement. 


